
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS 
NUNATSIAVUT HERITAGE REPOSITORY FEASIBILITY STUDY 

 
 
The Nunatsiavut Government is seeking proposals from qualified consultants to provide 
consulting services to complete a Feasibility Study for a Heritage Repository in Nunatsiavut. 
 
Full project details can be found on MERX Canadian Public Tenders at: 
 
https://www.merx.com/solicitations/open-bids/NUNATSIAVUT-HERITAGE-REPOSITORY-
FEASIBILITY-STUDY/0000245303?origin=0 
 
Electronic copies of Proposals should be submitted no later than 4:00 p.m. (Atlantic Time) May 
10, 2023 through the Project MERX solicitation advertisement and/or sent to Colin Gilbride – 
Director of Infrastructure at colin.gilbride@nunatsiavut.com (cc 
infra.ngprocurement@nuantsiavut.com) with the subject line PROPOSAL SUBMITTAL: 
NUNATSIAVUT HERITAGE REPOSITORY FEASIBILITY STUDY. 
 
The lowest-cost or any proposal may not necessarily be accepted and the Nunatsiavut 
Government reserves the right to cancel this RFP. Proposals will be evaluated on the principles 
of value for money, which include an evaluation of the Inuit Content Factor pursuant to the 
Procurement Act. 
 
 
 
 
 


